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As   of    summer   2021 ,   UC   Berkeley   will   no   longer   accept   the   summer   UC   Education   Abroad  
Program   (UCEAP)   physics   series   in   any   of   the   program   locations   to   satisfy   the   Physics   8A   and  
8B   sequence.   We   encourage   students   to   plan   to   take   physics   8A   and   8B   here   at   Cal   during   the  
fall,   spring   or   summer   terms,   or   at   another   institution   which   offers   coursework   deemed  
equivalent.   We   also   encourage   you   to   meet   with   your   academic   advisor   to   help   you   revise   your  
academic   plan.   We   hope   to   work   with   the   parties   involved   to   offer   other   options   in   the   future.   
 
 
 


